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Washington- Treasury Secretary Henry M. Paulson, Jr. made the following statement today regarding the memorandum of
understanding on information sharing and cooperation between the Securities and Exchange Commission and the Federal
Reserve.

"The MOU finalized between the SEC and the Federal Reserve is consistent with the long-term vision of Treasury's Blueprint for
a Modernized Regulatory Structure and should help inform future decisions as our Congress considers how to modernize and
improve our regulatory structure."
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